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(Neb.)-Chadron Chamber Warns Of Possible Scam

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 11/01/2013 08:12 AM

(Chadron)-Some area businesses have notified the Chadron Chamber of Commerce that they have been
contacted regarding a community map.  However, the Chamber is not currently working on a map or service
directory.
 
According to an email from the Chamber, an outside business has made contact with several businesses in the
Chadron area, asking them if they would like to participate as an advertiser. They would like people to know that
they are not sanctioned with this business whatsoever, even though the business has made claims to the
contrary.
 
The Chamber would like people to be aware of this, and take it into consideration if they are contacted and asked
to participate.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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